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MAINEHOUSING NOTICE 

 

Program: Weatherization Assistance Program  MHN # 2021-09 

Issued by: MaineHousing, Energy and Housing Services Effective Date: 12/1/2021 

 

 
 
 
MaineHousing Notice 2021-09 is being issued to notify CAAs that the Maine Weatherization Single 
Family Field Guide and the Maine Weatherization Manufacture Housing Field Guide is now one guide 
called the Maine Field Guide.  The two existing Field Guides needed to be renewed and following 
guidance from DOE one Field Guide was created.  The Maine Field Guide is designed to be a very 
useful field tool for technical staff and installers.  With internet connection there are links that will take 
you directly to the NREL Standard Work Specification for reference. Please review the Maine Field 
Guide and become familiar with it.  You will need to notify your Weatherization Contractors of the new 
Maine Field Guide and ensure its use.  There will not be any printed copies and this can be found on 
our CAA Portal as our previous one was. 
 

  
1. Notice Contact 

Kim Ferenc, Manager of Housing and Weatherization ■ 207-626-4684 ■ kferenc@mainehousing.org 

Michael David, Technical Services Specialist ■ 207-6244-5767 ■ mdavid@mainehousing.org 
Roland Wortman, Technical Services Specialist ■ 207626-4615 ■ rwortman@mainehsouing.org 
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